
SC01.83479 0001 

From: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Date: 
Attachments: 

RE: Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes - letter re exhibits associated with death of Crispin Dye [SEC=OFFICIAL] 
Thursday, 2 February 2023 3:22:55 PM 
imacie002.ioa 
imaoe003.ioa 
Image006.wrnz 
imacie004.anq 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.] 

Dear Enzo, 

I refer to your letter of 13 January 2023 in which the Inquiry seeks the assistance of the NSWPF to transport exhibits 
relating to the matter of Crispin Dye to the Forensic and Analytical Science Service ("FASS") to ensure the chain of 
custody is maintained. 

I confirm arrangements have been made by NSWPF for the exhibits to be transported to FASS tomorrow and received 
by Ms Michele Franco. 

All exhibits listed in your letter will be transported with the exception of the extendable baton. I am making further 
inquiries about the queries raised in your letter about that baton, and will revert as soon as possible. 

To assist, we are seeking expedited testing of the exhibits. 

I am also instructed to request that the results of testing conducted is shared with NSWPF (if needed, on a 
confidential basis). 

Sincerely, 

Katherine 

Katherine Garaty 
Director, Crime Disruption and Special Inquiries Law 
Office of the General Counsel 

From: Enzo Camporeale 

Sent: Wednesday, 25 January 2023 4:21 PM 
To: Kate Lockery Katherine Garaty c >.; 
Patrick Hodgetts <=11= 1M> 
Cc:Jacqueline Krynda • 
Subject: RE: Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes - letter re exhibits associated with death of Crispin 

Dye 

Dear Katherine, 

I refer to the correspondence below and attached. 

Are you available to discuss this afternoon with Kate and I? 

Regards, 

Enzo Camporeale (he/him) 
Director, Legal 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 
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I acknowledge the traditional owners and custodians of country throughout NSW and their continuing connection to the land, 
cultu-e and community. I pay my respects to Elders past and present. 

From: Kate Lockery 
Sent: Tuesday, 24 January 2023 6:24 PM 
To: Katherine Garaty < >; Patrick Hodgetts > 
Cc: Enzo Camporeale < 1>; Jacqueline Krynda 

Subject: FW: Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes - letter re exhibits associated with death of 
Crispin Dye 

Dear Katherine, 

I refer to the above Inquiry and to the attached correspondence in relation to the transport of exhibits from the 
investigation into to FASS for further DNA testing. 

I note that the Inquiry requested that the exhibits be transported from the NSWPF MEPC to FASS by 20 January 2023. 
I have today been advised by FASS that this has not yet occurred. 

I would be grateful if you could please provide an update as to the status of the transport of these exhibits by 1pm 
tomorrow, 25 January 2023. I note that FASS have arrangements in place to commence the testing once the exhibits 
are received. 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 

Kind regards, 
Kate 

Kate Lockery (she/her) 
Principal Solicitor 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 

I acknowledge the traditional owners and custodians of country throughout NSW and their continuing connection to the land, 

cultu-e and community. I pay my respects to Elders past and present. 

From: Jacqueline Krynda 
Sent: Friday, 13 January 2023 5:20 PM 

To: Patrick Hodgetts 

Cc: Kate Lockery ; Enzo Camporeale 

Subject: Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes - letter re exhibits associated with death of Crispin 
Dye 

Dear Ms Garaty, 

I refer to the above Inquiry. Please see attached letter of today's date from Enzo Camporeale. 
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Kind regards, 
Jacqueline 

Jacqueline Krynda (she/her) 

Senior Solicitor 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 

I acknowledge the traditional owners and custodans of country throughout NSW and their continuing connection to the 

land, culture and community. I pay my respects to Elders past and present. 
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